
  

Lists of book name for General Aptitude paper:  

1. "A Modern Approach to Verbal & Non-Verbal Reasoning" by R.S. 
Aggarwal: This book covers a wide range of reasoning topics and 
provides numerous practice questions to improve your logical and 
analytical reasoning skills.  

2. "Quantitative Aptitude for Competitive Examinations" by R.S. 
Aggarwal: This book is excellent for improving your quantitative 
reasoning skills and covers a broad range of mathematical topics, 
including arithmetic, algebra, geometry, and data interpretation.  

3. "Quantitative Aptitude for All Competitive Examinations" by Abhijit 
Guha: This book offers in-depth coverage of quantitative aptitude topics 
with a variety of questions and practice exercises.  

4. "A New Approach to Reasoning Verbal and Non-Verbal" by B.S. Sijwali 
and Indu Sijwali: This book is a useful resource for enhancing your 
reasoning skills, both verbal and non-verbal, and it provides ample 
practice problems.  

5. "General Awareness" by Manohar Pandey: General awareness is an 
essential component of the CSIR NET exam. This book provides 
information on current affairs and general knowledge topics.  

6. "Analytical Reasoning" by M.K. Pandey: This book focuses on improving 
your analytical reasoning skills and includes a variety of problems and 
exercises.  

7. "Arihant CSIR-UGC NET/JRF/SLET General Paper (Part A) Teaching & 
Research Aptitude" by Dr. M. S. Ansari and Sajit Kumar: This book is 
specifically designed for the CSIR NET General Aptitude Paper (Part A) 
and covers teaching and research aptitude topics in detail.  

8. "CSIR-UGC NET/JRF/SET Teaching & Research Aptitude General Paper  

I" by Arihant Experts: This book is tailored to the CSIR NET General 
Aptitude Paper, covering teaching and research aptitude concepts and 
providing practice questions.  

  


